

Church Minshull Youth Club Newsletter No 19

3rd September 2014

Hello and welcome to our latest Newsletter.

Thursday 18th September and Thursday 2nd October RSPCA Stapeley Grange Wildlife Centre

These two meetings will be devoted to supporting the RSPCA Stapeley Grange's 20th Anniversary Campaign to raise £50,000 to buy equipment and maintain activities at the Centre.

On the 18th September we are going to the Education Centre at Stapeley Grange for a tour of the facilities and to find out more about the wildlife rescue and rehabilitation activities. Please drop off at 7-00pm and pick up at 8-30pm from Stapeley Grange (London Road, Stapeley, Nantwich CW5 7JW). We have been asked to wear trainers or stout shoes and wet weather clothing. The cost will be £2-00 (normal youth-club fee), which should be brought to the Centre on the night.

2nd October Meeting

Sponsored fundraising event for the RSPCA 'Pampered and Talented pets'

Please see the enclosed sponsorship form for the above event. We are hoping to raise £100 for the RSPCA. All money is required either on the 2nd of October or at the latest the by our meeting on 16th October. If you are bringing a pet along a parent/guardian may wish to accompany the members on the evening. We don't envisage this taking all night and will start prompt at 7.00pm as pets may need to be returned home before the evening ends at 8.30 as normal.

30th October Meeting

Due to leader's lack of availability, regretfully this meeting has had to be cancelled.

Kind Regards,

The Leaders, Tim, Jane, Helen, Lesley and Jessica

Contact Tim Hough 01270 522 568

Websites; stbartschurchminshull.org.uk

villagearena.org